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WELCOME TO TIMBER VALLEY! 

 

On behalf of the HOA, I would like to congratulate you on the purchase of your 

new home.  

I am Megan Judson and I am the property manager for your HOA. I am your point 

of contact for anything you need related to the HOA, including concerns, questions 

about the neighborhood, and billing. I have enclosed a magnet for you which shows 

the mailing address, email address and phone number that you can contact me by. 

Your HOA also has a website hoatimbervalley.com which you are welcome to visit. 

You can find your Governing Documents and recent Newsletters, along with other 

useful information there. 

Please send an email to me with your contact phone number and mailing address if 

it is not the same as your property address. This will assist me in contacting you in 

the future. 

Again, I welcome you and congratulate you on your new home!  

As noted above, please help us out by doing the following: 

Send an email to me at hoatimbervalley@gmail.com with your  

• phone number 

• mailing address if it is different from your property address. 

 

If I can assist you with anything additional, please let me know! 

Megan Judson 

Timber Valley HOA 

Property Manager 

317-535-0441 

hoatimbervalley@gmail.com 
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